Dear Heard Museum Family,

The safety and well-being of our staff, volunteers and visitors is paramount. Following the new guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the Arizona Department of Health Services the Heard Museum will temporarily close effective Tuesday, March 17,2020.

This closure will remain in effect through April 5, 2020, at which time we will reassess the situation. This closure includes regular museum hours, museum grounds, all public and private events and programs, the Courtyard Café and Cantina and Heard Museum Shops.

The following events have been canceled:

Members Extended Hours
Scene and Heard Film Series: Out of State
Museum Yoga
Lecture Series: Yosemite In Time
April 3, 2020
April 3, 2020

The following event has been rescheduled:

American Indian Student Art Show & Sales
 Rescheduled for April 24-27, 2020

All events occurring after April 5, 2020 are scheduled to proceed as planned at this time. These include:

Katsina Doll Marketplace April 11, 2020
 Día Del Niño April 26, 2020
 Larger Than Memory Exhibition opening May 1, 2020

And more...

Please visit https://heard.org/ or our Facebook page for the most current information.

We encourage you to share our <u>Teachers Resources</u> webpage for curriculum packages and other materials and information that might be helpful for anyone looking to keep young family members and friends entertained and educated during off-school days.

As always, our Visitor Services Team is available to answer any questions you may have regarding pre-paid admission, planning a visit, utilizing your member benefits, and learning more about an exhibition. The Heard Museum does not charge exchange fees and any pre-paid admission or passes you have will be honored for a future visit if requested. If you have concerns about your order or future visit, please contact us at contact@heard.org or 602.252.8840.

Thanks to you, our members, the Heard Museum has been an integral part of the Arizona community for more than 90 years. During these challenging times, we draw strength and inspiration from our mission of advancing American Indian art and the hope that we will be seeing you again on campus very soon.

With regards,

David M. Roche
Dickey Family Director & CEO
Heard Museum

For the most up to date and accurate information, we recommend the following websites:

- Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
- Arizona Department of Health Services Coronavirus Home